Ms. Michelle Mrdeza
Majority Clerk
Treasury, Postal Service & General Government
Appropriations Subcommittee
House of Representatives
B-307 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Ms. Mrdeza:

Than you for taking a few minutes to talk with me yesterday regarding the one year extension for the Review Board. I hope our conversation did not make you late for your meeting.

I have enclosed a copy of the letter from Review Board Chairman Tunheim

Sincerely,

April 10, 1997

Mr. L. Seth Statler Office of the Honorable Steny H. Hoyer Associate Staff for Appropriations 1705 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Statler:

Sincerely,

April 10, 1997

Mr. Paul W. Guppy Legislation Director Office of the Honorable Ernest J. Istook, Jr. 119 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Guppy:

Sincerely,

April 10, 1997

Ms. Jean-Louise Beard Senior Legislative Assistant Office of the Honorable David E. Price 2162 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Ms. Beard:

Sincerely,